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			PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.







		






			In this update: Chief Executive’s Blog; Price concessions update; HRT PPC medicines list update; Tell us how you want to engage with Community Pharmacy England.
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	Funding, negotiations and new starts
Our CEO, Janet Morrison, has written a blog providing an overview of the latest regarding funding, negotiations and new beginnings – as we continue to strengthen our commitment to all community pharmacies in England under our brand new identity as Community Pharmacy England.

Janet shares her thoughts since the webinar she hosted with pharmacy owners (our members) last week and the reaction that many of you shared about the Government’s Primary Care Access Plan. Janet also provides more detail about our negotiations on this as well as the next major areas of focus. 






		Read the full blog 






		






			Eligible price concessions to roll over from May 2023
As part of the Year 4 & 5 funding settlement for community pharmacy, it was agreed that an urgent review of the price concession setting system would take place. Since this announcement, Community Pharmacy England has been working with Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) to determine improvements to the price concession system.

As part of a package of measures developed to improve the price concession system, the DHSC has implemented a process to roll over certain concessionary prices to the following month. Find out more about the price concessions that have rolled over to June 2023 via the link below. 

Read more









		






			Two new products added to the HRT PPC medicines list from June 2023
From June 2023, DHSC has updated its definition of Hormone Replacement Therapy to include two more products to the list of HRT medicines covered by the new HRT prepayment certificate (HRT PPC). The new additions include Tibolone 2.5mg tablets (Livial®) and Prasterone 6.5mg pessaries (Intrarosa®).

Find out more









		






			Survey: Tell us how you want to engage with Community Pharmacy England  
Community Pharmacy England has this week launched, with new branding designed to help community pharmacy to be taken even more seriously right up to the highest levels.  

As part of the wider changes in how we work and influence on your behalf, we have produced a new engagement strategy and would like to hear your views on how our plans would work best for you.

Please complete the survey
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2023 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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“Our new branding embodies our
need to influence more powerfully
on your behalf, coming alongside a
commitment from everyone here
to shift the ways in which we
engage with you.”





